
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  March 12, 2012  7PM 
 
Attending members:  Ken Lord, Dave Bajuscak, Don Weigel, Randy Burns, and Matt 
Hull 
 
Also attending:  Mary Robertson, and Shannon French 
 
Randy asked Don to chair the meeting tonight due to a delay.  He may be here later. 
 
The minutes from February’s meeting were read and approved. 
 
There was no old business. 
 
New Business: Catherine Parks has asked the Committee to look at the Comprehensive 
Plan yearly to see if it needs revising.  Members are asked to review this for next month’s 
meeting. 
 
Dave made the motion to adjourn and Ken seconded. All agreed. The meeting adjourned 
at 7:10 PM. 
 


